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Submission: I am writing in support of Eurobodalla Shire Council’s application for a special rate variation of 6.5%. I have 
invested heavily in residential real estate in the shire and at present have three houses under construction at  

. It is clear to me that the Council needs 
the variation to fund the standard of infrastructure required to keep up to the requirements of the expanding population. 
Regards, Sam Sam Brewer National Director Head of Metropolitan Sales & Investments - NSW   
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